Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Dunnihoo, Richard <rdunnihoo@cessmra.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 11:52 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Anti-Hydraulic Fracturing Ordinance

I am sending this email to express my disapproval of this ordinance. This ordinance would have an adverse effect on my
livelihood. | would no longer be able to support myself and my family. Everything | have worked so hard to build over
the last 18 years of living in the Santa Maria Valley would be swept asunder. It would be devastating!

Our economic future is at stake and the discontinuing of oil production in our area would constitute a burden, not only
on myself, but the community as a whole. The tax revenue could not be made up and we would all suffer the
consequences. The county can barely make it as it is!

| believe this ordinance is driven by outside forces, and they do not have our best interest in mind. They only want to

dictate how we live our lives. They want to destroy the backbone of this community. This is wrong on so many levels.
Common sense should rule in these situations. Common sense would be to dismiss this initiative right here and now.

Please save our future and dismiss this misguided and purely emotional initiative.

Sincerely,

Richard D Dunnihoo
California Electric Supply - Santa Maria 7826 P (805) 925-9585 F (805) 928-2302



